
 Page 1 of 1 
   

 
PORT OF SILLOTH  

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
NO. 01/2023  

 

 
Port Of Silloth – Removal of existing Notices 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT, All Notices prior to 17th February 2023 have been 
cancelled 
 
Notices to Mariners: ALL are hereby cancelled. 
 

 
Notices to Mariners – Cancelled 

 
Notice is hereby given that ALL Previous Notices to Mariners, Notices to Fishermen, 

Notices to Masters and Pilots are hereby cancelled. 
 

New Consolidated Notices to Mariners all follow on after this one. 
 

 

Capt. Tim Riley – Harbour Master - Silloth Docks 
 

17th February 2023 
 

https://www.abports.co.uk/locations/silloth/ 
 
Current ‘In Force’ Notices to Mariners: 
 
01/2023 – Removal of other Notices and streamlining 
02/2023 – Navigation Marks 
03/2023 – Navigation Waypoints 
04/2023 – Transfer of Ship Control Systems 
05/2023 – Hatches Closed and Secured 
 

 

https://www.abports.co.uk/locations/silloth/

